
BDR (24)15 

BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF 

THE UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT FINANCE 
CORPORATION 

BE IT RESOLVED, based on the Framework for Assessing Dividends the Board of 
Directors assesses no dividend should be paid from fiscal year 2023 results. 

Approved by the Board of Directors via 
Written Consent on February 5, 2024 

Angela Gallerizzo 
Corporate Secretary 


